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Tobacco Class Action

Hello,

We'd like to wish you all a very happy and prosperous 2025. This new year begins with a major event: the
hearing before the Ontario Superior Court, which we've all been looking forward to.

We remind you that the hearing will start on January 29. To resolve any remaining issues at this hearing, the
Court has scheduled additional dates.

The hearing could thus extend over 8 days, on :

« January 29;
« January 30;
January 31;
February 3;
February 4;
» February 5;
« February 10;
February 11.

We view these additional days positively, as it shows that the Court wishes to settle this matter early in the
year.

Important reminder : The Plan must be approved by the Ontario Superior Court, which will then decide when
the claims process will begin.

We will continue to keep you informed of progress as it occurs.
Yours sincerely,
Proactio for the Trudel Johnston & Lespérance team

Phone : 1888 880-1844
Email : tabac@proactio.ca | Website : recourstabac.com
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